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In March 2023, as part of the AI4SI project, the Association for Informatics and 
Telecommunications (at the GZS) published an electronic guide to the introduction of artificial 
intelligence in small and medium-sized enterprises in Slovenia. 
 
As a manager, entrepreneur or owner who wants to prepare his company for an economic 
environment based on artificial intelligence (AI), today in society we are faced with conflicting 
information regarding the dangers and benefits of AI. Managers of organizations and projects 
are faced with technical requirements and strategic dilemmas regarding the use of UI in the 
operation and business of organizations. In this guide, the authors present thoughtful steps to 
get you started with implementing UI in your business or organizations. Experts from 
companies and knowledge institutions who join AI4SI (AI for Slovenia) strive to ensure that 
you enter the path of introducing artificial intelligence safely, reliably and with guaranteed 
results. 
 
The Association for Informatics and Telecommunications (ZIT) is a representative association 
of the ICT sector in Slovenia, which supports the interests of its sector and the expectations of 
its members and is an active member of the supporting environment for the successful digital 
transformation of the Slovenian economy and society. Slovenia is internationally recognized 
in the field of research and development in the field of artificial intelligence. It is noticeable, 
however, that its introduction into business processes, both in the economy and in the state 
administration, is still not taking place. The initiative AI4SI (AI for Slovenia) was founded 
precisely for the purpose of faster transfer of artificial intelligence into practice. 

 

    
 


